
                                                               

 

 
To All Undergraduate Students: 

 
The Center for Languages, Literatures and Cultures at OSU announces: 

 

NSEP Boren Information Session  
145 Hagerty Hall 

Friday, September 25 from 4:00-5:00pm   
No Reservations Necessary 

 
Boren Scholarships provide unique funding opportunities for U.S. undergraduate students to add an important 
INTERNATIONAL and LANGUAGE component to their education. These scholarships focus on geographic areas, 

languages, and FIELDS OF STUDY THAT ARE CRITICAL to U.S. national security, broadly defined, and 
underrepresented in study abroad.  You do not have to have studied the critical language previously to apply.    

 
 
 

Boren will award up $20,000 per student for one 
academic year of study abroad! 

 
See 2014 OSU recipient awards. 

 
The OSU Boren Undergraduate Application deadline is Monday, January 25, 2016 to 100 Hagerty Hall. 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions at all! 

 
Jan Macian <janicemacian@gmail.com>  

 
 

http://www.borenawards.org/
http://www.borenawards.org/national_security.html
https://cllc.osu.edu/news/nsep-boren-scholarship-winners-2014-15

